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May 8, 2015 
 
 
 
Yates High School Parents & Students: 
 
I have important news to share with you. I will not be returning to Jack Yates High 
School this fall, as I have decided to pursue other career opportunities, a move I feel is 
in the best interest of our school community. 
 
As you can imagine, this is a bittersweet time for me. I have devoted the last two years 
to Jack Yates, and I have truly loved my time here.   While I am excited about the 
challenges and opportunities ahead, I know I will miss our school community 
tremendously. 
 
My last day on campus will be Tuesday, June 2.  The district is working diligently to find 
a replacement. A community meeting has been scheduled for 6 p.m. Tuesday, 
May 12 at Yates High School, 3703 Sampson. I encourage you to attend and 
participate in this process. I know the district will welcome your input. 
  
In the meantime, I need you to stay active and involved at Jack Yates and to continue 
to “Do What’s Right!” We have a fantastic school community that has really come 
together and worked hard to make great strides over the last two years. I feel confident 
that our momentum will continue under your new leadership with your continued 
involvement. 
 
Please know I’m sad to leave Jack Yates, but I feel confident I’m leaving you — and 
our school community — in a good place and in good hands. Should you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our school office at 713-748-5400. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donetrus Hill, Principal 
Jack Yates High School 
 


